Sandy Harrington
for School Board

Are you concerned about book banning,
discrimination against LGBTQ students,
and the teacher shortage? The Orange
County School Board is currently ulta
conservative. The only views they want
taught or expressed are those that fit
with their right-wing beliefs.

Meet Sandy Harrington who is running
for the Orange County School Board at
the LOW Democratic Club meeting on
Wednesday, July 12th in the lower level
of the Clubhouse. Doors open at | PM.
The meeting starts at 1:30 PM.

Sandy has 20 years experience in Public
School Administration. She states that
she will perform her duties on the School
Board free of ideology. To learn more
about Sandy go to her website at:
www.VoteSandySchoolBoard.com

Since the School Board position is
nonpartisan, Sandy is not seeking an
endorsement or money from a political
party. If you would like to support
Sandy, bring a check written to:

Vote Sandy School Board or mail your
check to her at P.O. Box 1214

Locust Grove, VA 22508

Lake of the Woods
Democratic Club Newsletter

Fundraisers

for Jason Ford!

Two Fundraisers are planned in
support of Jason Ford's campaign. On
Saturday, August 26 there will be a
Fundraiser in the town of Orange from
3 to 5 PM. Several politicians have
been invited, OCDC is waiting for
confirmation that one or more will
attend. See flyer attached.

On Saturday, September 16th our club
will host a Fundraiser here at the Lake
of the Woods Community Center from

3 to 5 PM. Several potential speakers
have been invited. We are waiting on

confirmation that they will attend. 1 will
keep you posted!

Both events will feature music,
refreshments, Jason and fun. You can
register for each event separately for a
donation of $25 or more.

P.O Box 1351
Locust Grove, VA
22508

Please plan to attend
the two Fundraisers
supporting Jason
Ford's Campaign!
Please note: These
fundraisers will replace
the monthly August
and September Club
meetings. Let's
support our Democratic
candidate. Encourage
your friends and family

to attend as well.

The LOW Democratic Club donates
a check for $500 to Jason Ford's
campaign at the Club Picnic.

LOW July Parade
a Success!

Special thanks to Elaine Freeland and
all the LOW Democratic Club members
who participated. Jason got to shake a
lot of hands. It was wonderful to see
the support for Democrats in our Lake
of the Woods community.
Volunteers Needed to help with
the Sept 16th Fundraiser!
Please contact Valerie at:

VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

Don't Miss the 6 pages

of photos taken at the

LOW Democratic Club
Picnic attached!



